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CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT UPDATE









Friday 18th May 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

What’s happened this past week
· Demolition works to the main, former hospital building continued. Really good progress being made with the two demolition machines working in unison.
· Temporary site cabins were delivered to site on Tuesday and installed in the main car park adjacent to the Grade II* listed building. 
What’s happening next week

· Demolition works to the main, former hospital building will continue, again utilising two demolition machines 
· Installation of services to the temporary site cabins
· Delivery of a stone crusher to site mid-week

· Removal of unwanted demolition waste from site will continue


Best regards,
Best Regards,
Steve
Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com
Public Information Meeting





Nuffield Health together with our project partners Vinci Construction UK Ltd would like to invite you to a





Public Information Meeting


at


The Orangery, Goldney Hall, Lower Clifton Hill


on


Wednesday 6th June from 5.30pm to 7.30pm.





The purpose of the meeting will be





To provide you with information on the project to date


To update you on the progress on site so far


To provide you with information on the project going forward


To listen to your views on the project to date


To discuss any concerns that you may have on the project going forward











